
Sports Evening - Thursday 3 July

Dear Parents

I am pleased to invite you to our annual Sports Evening, which takes place on Thursday 3 July, beginning at 4.00pm.
The event is our annual celebration of sport at the School, and marks the culmination of the year’s House
competitions.

A reminder that all students in Years 7, 8, and 9 are expected to attend, along with competitors in the field and track
events from Years 7 to 12.

For those boys in Years 7, 8, and 9 who are not participating in athletics, they will be supporting the event by running
Form stalls to raise funds and help create a fun, festive atmosphere for everyone to enjoy.

Please take note of the following important information to help the event run smoothly:

Event timings: activities begin at 4.00pm, and the event will finish by 7.30pm.
Parking: please enter and exit via Gate 1 on Oakleaze and park on the tennis courts. If the tennis courts reach
capacity, we will direct you to overflow parking at the nearby Old Richians RFC on Sandyleaze.

See parking map

As the school day ends at 3.20pm, we kindly ask drivers to exercise caution on arrival, as coaches and parents
will be collecting pupils, and there may be increased pedestrian activity near the School’s gates and on nearby
roads.
Your consideration for our neighbours and the surrounding community when arriving, departing and parking near
the School is greatly appreciated.
Refreshments and food will be available to buy, courtesy of the PTFA. Cards and cash are accepted.
Please note that CCTV is in operation on School premises as part of our risk assessment measures to help
ensure the safety and security of all pupils, staff and visitors.

We are grateful to the PTFA, who are once again running the bar and BBQ.

I will be in touch next week with further details of the event programme. I look forward to welcoming you to what
promises to be an enjoyable and memorable evening of sport.

Best wishes

Nick O’Neil

HEAD OF PE

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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